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As Girl Scouts, when life throws us curveballs, we face those challenges with courage and 
confidence. This past year presented unique challenges to our community, our nation, and our world.  

But your commitment ensured that Girl Scouts of Middle Tennessee remains a strong and vibrant force 

in our communities.

Through your support, our council was able to navigate this year of change with resilience, ingenuity, and 

innovation. When the global pandemic brought a halt to in-person gatherings, we were quickly able to 

transition to virtual programming to continue delivering quality experiences to girls. In fact, girls had 7,109 

unique virtual experiences from March through September. Your generosity helped girls across our region 

stay connected and maintain some sense of normalcy.

Thank you for ensuring we continue to meaningfully engage with the girls in our community.

In the Girl Scout Law, we promise to “make the world a better place and be a sister to every Girl Scout.” 

This year, Girl Scouts lived their values and pulled together to:
• lead relief efforts following the devastating March 3rd tornadoes;

• make face masks for those in need;

• stand in solidarity against racism and hate.

I am truly humbled and inspired by these efforts to take action and give back to our community, and 

I hope you enjoy seeing how your support made a positive impact in Middle Tennessee.

I believe Girl Scouting is uniquely poised to help parents, 

citizens, volunteers, leaders, and girls make the world 

a better place. By providing a supportive environment 

to engage with their peers and explore new skills, 

girls develop the courage to overcome obstacles, the 

confidence in themselves, and the character to navigate a 

world that is at times challenging. 

Thank you for being an advocate and supporter of Girl 

Scouts of Middle Tennessee. Together, we can make the 

world a better place. 

Warm Regards,

Agenia Clark

President & CEO




